
Elementary Summer Reader Trip 

 The Summer Reader Trip is a great time where the students can enjoy fellowship. 
New students and Kindergarteners are welcome to join us. Returning students should 
have completed the requirements to attend. 
https://www.champion.org/ccs/activities/elementary/summerreaders/  
The students have until after Labor Day to complete the required reading unless they 
are a new student or a kindergartener.  

We will be going to Mountain Pines on Wednesday, September 14th. We will be 
leaving South Campus around 9:00. When we arrive at south, we will be doing 
breakfast. Then the students who are participating will be loading the bus to go to 
mountain pines. The students who decide not to participate in summer readers will be 
doing normal classes.  

If you would like to attend, please write in the notes section at the bottom. There 
will be an additional cost.  

Please email me your questions at danah_skinner@champion.org or call me at 
the school. (Ext 109) 

 
       The Elementary Staff 

________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Elementary Summer Reader Trip 

 
Name: ________________________________________ 

 
   ☐: My child is attending 
 
   ☐: My child is not attending 
 
   ☐: My child needs a lunch _________ pbj, pb, or ham 
 
   ☐: My child will pack their lunch 
 

Parent Signature: _______________________ 
 
Other notes: ________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
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